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Mendham Township Middle School

16 Washington Valley Road, Brookside, N.J. 07926 
Patrick J. Ciccone, Ed. D 




         Telephone 973-543-2505

Principal
                                                                                         FAX  973-543-0701
pciccone@mendhamtwp.org


Dear MTMS Parents,                                                                             
We are excited to inform you that our school has enrolled with STOP!T 
STOP!T is an online reporting tool designed to deter and mitigate bullying, cyber abuse, and other inappropriate behaviors, consisting of an app and a back-end incident management system for school administrators.

Our students will have access to the STOP!t mobile app, which has two simple but powerful features. 

Report can be used by students to report incidents to school contacts anonymously. [image: image2.png]



Messenger can be used to engage in anonymous two-way communication with school contacts.

Both Report and Messenger empower students to stand up for themselves and for one another.

Students have the power to help put an end to harmful and inappropriate behavior they see online through social media and other means.  They can use STOP!t to reach out for help if they or a peer are facing a personal crisis or experiencing bullying, abuse, or are otherwise in need of assistance.  Our goal with STOP!t is to create safer, kinder school communities both online and off.
No student information is needed to use STOP!t.  The only way personally identifiable information will be accessible through STOP!t is if a student voluntarily includes it within the content of a report or message.

Your child can download the STOP!t app for free at the Apple App Store or Google Play.  The following access code is all he/she will need:  MTMSBulldogs.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the principal or school counselor at your convenience.
Patrick J. Ciccone





Allie Perrotta

Principal






School Counselor

pciccone@mendhamtwp.org                                                  aperrotta@mendhamtwp.org 

Every Student Every Day!

